
Petoskey Middle School Announcements
Thursday, October 20th, 2022

LUNCH MENU

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Colby Cheese
Omelet

Diced Ham

WG English Muffin
W Jelly

Tater Tots

WG Chicken Sticks

WG Biscuit

Au Gratin Potatoes

Seasoned Peas

Pork Chop

Topped W/Gravy

Potato Wedges

WW Dinner Roll

Seasoned Broccoli

Walking Taco

Nacho Cheese
Doritos

Shredded Cheese
& Salsa

Refried Beans

NO
SCHOOL

8th Grade Boys interested in playing basketball, please meet
Coach Stevens in the cafeteria during Homeroom this morning!

The next student council meeting will take place TODAY October 20th in
room 128 from 7:55 until 8:35.  Please see Mrs. Giammalva with any
questions.

G3: The final line for tonight is “Thank you from G3,
Geeks, Gears and Gadgets”.  You are going to do great
tonight, see you at 6:50.

8th Grade - 2023 D.C. Trip Meeting
For registered travelers only, we'll be having our monthly D.C. Trip meeting on Thursday,
October 27th, starting promptly at 8:15am. CHECK-IN with your homeroom teacher
BEFORE attending the meeting.



Kindness Crew members -- If you're interested in helping with Halloween door decorations, please
meet in Room 127 during homerooms from Wednesday, 10/19, through Wednesday, 10/26.  We
will have some templates of items you can color and cut out, but if you'd like to bring your own
decorations you're welcome to.

Running Club

Are you interested in running for fun with friends? Running Club is for all

students regardless of running ability. Running club will be every Tuesday,

Wednesday, and Thursday before school at 7:15 or after school from

3:30-5:00. Click here for more information. Come ready to run dressed in

layers, athletic clothes and running shoes. Please see Mrs. Lewis in room

144 if you have questions. Bring a friend and join the Running Club!

Ping pong club for October 26th is now full!

Petoskey Middle School Kiwanis Building Community Club will be
meeting on Thursday, November 3 from 3:20-4:00 Life Skills Room. If you
are interested in doing community service projects and making a
difference in our building, please come to the meeting. Everyone is
welcome. Please see Mrs. Kurburski for more information. We will have
pizza and breadsticks on Thursday. If you are not able to attend, please
let Mrs. Kurburski know you are interested in future meetings.

(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies &

Hints for Fishing). Our next meeting will be in Mr.

Swidorski’s room #125 after school on Wednesday, November

16th from 3:15 to 4:00.  Tip of the Mitt Watershed Council will

be helping us sort Macroinvetebrates.  See you then.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1y1hgzrGmLQk59s9dtX28T889IRT67Oj1R-lexrqYws8/edit?usp=sharing


Our Annual Ski Swap will take place Saturday October 29th at Central
Elementary School 8am-noon (drop off items Friday October 28th).

7th Grade Boys Basketball

The first day of tryouts will be October 24th for both 7th grade boys. You Must have a
physical on file before tryouts. If you have any questions please talk to Mr. Stempky.

Middle School Ski Team Registration is now Open! Please follow the link below to register your student athlete for

the upcoming season.  Even if you are a 7th or 8th grader returning to the team, you need to sign up again for this

season and complete the registration process.

https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/341426/signups/new

Registration must be completed by November 1st and students must sign the Athletic Code and have that along

with their Sport Physical on file in the PMS Office prior to Dryland Start date – mid November.    All communication

from the Boosters and Coach will come from Team Snap.

8th grade boys Basketball tryouts

Monday the 24th through Wednesday the 26th after school from right after
school to 5 o'clock. There will be a sign up sheet posted. Make sure to
have a physical on file if you plan on trying out.

Elementary School Costume Drive

Calling all students in the name of kindness: The kindness crew is once again
hosting a costume drive to help the elementary students in our district from October
10th through October 20th. Please donate your new or gently used costumes to help
children who might not be able to dress up otherwise. Any size will work, but only
clean and weapon-free costumes please!  You may bring them to Ms. Yurek's room
in the 6th grade hall. Be sure and label the costume with your homeroom teacher's
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https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/341426/signups/new


name. The classroom that donates the most costumes will be rewarded with donuts
and cider from the kindness crew! Thanks in advance for your generosity!

(Please see Ms. Yurek, Mrs. Wagner, or Mrs. Carlson with any questions.)

Yearbook club will meet on Tuesdays, in Room 149, from 7:45 - 8:15 am.
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